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Hart County Board of Assessors

P.O. Box 810
165 W. Franklin Street

Hartwell, GA  30643

Board Members:  
James McMullan, Chairman

Anne Thompson

Gene Crump

Lloyd Cowart

Ronda Starks 
The Hart County Board of Assessors met Thursday, November 20, 2008, for a regular monthly meeting at the Hart County Administration Building. Those in attendance were Board of Assessor members:  James McMullan, Chairman, Gene Crump, Lloyd Cowart, Anne Thompson & Ronda Starks. Also in attendance were Rebecca Duncan, Chief Appraiser, Missy Carter, Clerk, and members of public present.
Missy Carter took minutes for this meeting.  

Mr. McMullan, Chairman, called the meeting to order at 4:00 P.M. and Mr. Cowart opened with prayer.

Motion was made by Mr. Cowart to approve the agenda as presented. Motion was seconded by Mr. Crump. Motion was passed by unanimous consent.
Motion was made by Mr. Crump to approve the November 6, 2008 minutes as presented. Motion was seconded by Mr. Cowart. Motion was passed by unanimous consent.

Conservation Use Release
Motion was made by Mr. Crump to release the conservation use agreement of William Riley and Georgie Parson which expires this year. Motion was seconded by Mr. Cowart. Motion was passed by unanimous consent.
Mapping Update

Mr. McMullan led discussion of ITOS progress as well as the RDC’s most recent update and their quality of work. Mrs. Duncan reported on the Win Gap & GIS training that she and Mr. Grant were currently receiving in Athens, GA. The office will continue to work to pull 10 batches of deeds and plats containing approximately 1500 parcels. The office is currently 3 batches ahead of GMASS. No update from Pinnacle mapping. 
2009 Homestead Exemptions
Motion was made by Mr. Crump to approve 100 homestead exemption applications. Motion was seconded by Mr. Cowart. Motion was passed by unanimous consent. 
Attached is a list of the approved homestead exemption applications.
Chief Appraiser’s Report

Mrs. Duncan discussed the new direction the office will take on handling the Conservation Use application concerning a spread sheet. The vender TBS will again print and mail our personal property forms for .67 each. The office is continuing to print property records cards and field cards for GMASS, approximately 4,000 have been done to date. 

The Board of Assessor’s asked Mrs. Duncan to prepare a one page summary of updates for the Board of Commissioner’s December meeting. 

* The next scheduled meeting of the Board of Assessors will be December 18, 2008 at 3:00 P.M.

There being no further business, Mr. Cowart made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Motion was seconded by Mr. Crump. Motion passed by unanimous consent.
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